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Alderwood Family, 
As Paul shares in Philippians 1:4-5, “In 
all my prayers for all of you, I always 
pray with joy of your partnership in 
the gospel from the first day until 
now.” Alderwood has been a faithful 
and generous partner in ministry 
for Seattle Area Youth for Christ. As 

a result, countless kids have been impacted by the 
gospel! 
Take Juan for instance. Growing up in South Everett in 
a broken home, he became involved with local gangs 
at the age of 12. Whether it was guns or drugs, he was 
in charge of delivering these to the right people. He 
got involved in our ministry on Casino Road called City 
Life and has given his life to Jesus. He is now a student 
leader, holds a job, and is now moving towards 
graduating from high school. 
Or consider Emariay. Because of the neighborhood he 
grew up in (South Seattle), he was exposed to a level 
of brokenness you and I have a hard time imagining. 
In middle school, he started to come to our Thursday 
night club called Cultured. At our winter discipleship 
camp, he gave his life to Jesus and now has a heart to 
reach his friends for Christ. 
Even as we face the unprecedented crisis of Covid-19, 
we are still actively involved in the lives of kids. 
Discipleship meetings, Bible studies and large group 
clubs are now happening virtually. We have also 
designated money towards a Covid-19 support fund to 
care for families in need. 
You are a part of this great work! 
As I close this letter, I want to share an important 
update. After three years serving as the Executive 
Director, I’m now in the process of closing up my 
time with YFC. I have accepted the position of CEO of 
a growing non-profit in Spokane called Generation 
Alive and will be transitioning in the coming months. 
The constant these last years has been God’s 
faithfulness. He has showed up time and time again 
and will continue to do so. 
Thank you, Alderwood! We love you.
JJ, Katy, Owen & Nora

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 
Communication and/or Prayer Request 
form. We would love to pray for you and 
get you more information. 

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app
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EVENTS AND INFO

ACC’S RESPONSE TO COVID-19 HEALTH CONCERNS 
At this time, local and state health officials have extended the stay-
at-home orders through at least May 31st. This includes our weekend 
worship services and all mid-week programming. 

We encourage all of our ACC family to conduct a small worship service 
at home. We have an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including a 
message for kids & students) by using the ACC app or on our website: 
alderwood.cc/online

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: 
Alderwood Community Church.
You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving emails from Alderwood Community Church, 
please check your junk email folder...if you still don’t see anything, send 
your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with instructions to 
update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

If you made a decision to follow Christ today, let us know and we will 
send you some books to help you grow in your faith.
Contact us at alderwood.cc/isaidyes

Many upcoming events have been cancelled, and some are up in the 
air at this point. We will let you know as soon as we can about summer 
and fall events.
Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! 
Food distribution begins May 12th; we are taking donations on 
Wednesday afternoons and Saturday mornings.
See more at alderwood.cc/compassion


